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20 January 2025 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 9, Options Event – Thursday 30 January 2025 
 
Following on from the Year 9 parents’ evening, it is likely you have begun thinking about, and perhaps 
discussing, the options process with your child/ward in preparation for their GCSEs beginning in 
September 2025.  
 
The online options booklet can be found here: Year-9-Options-Booklet-2025.pdf 
 
Our Year 9 Options Event is being held on Thursday 30 January 2025 starting at 5:30 pm, where you will 
be able to discuss the choices available with the subject specific teams. 
 
This event will begin with a presentation in the main hall explaining the options process and the options 
available. Following this, option subjects will be represented on stalls in the hall, canteen, Atrium and 
Sixth Form study centre for you to visit and ask questions about the courses. The SEN team will also be 
available in the Library. 
 
Following this event, you will be emailed a link to make option choices. Please don’t hesitate to contact 
the school if you have further queries. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Ms J Webb  
Assistant Headteacher 
 

https://www.taverhamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk/assets/THS/Main-School/Curriculum/Introduction/Year-9-Options-Booklet-2025.pdf

